
Buildings & Grounds Committee – November 15, 2021 

 

The Buildings and Grounds Committee met on November 15, 2021.  The committee met with Tetra Tech, 

the Districts architect and engineering firm, and continued discussions on developing a scope of work for a 

future capital project.  The committee discussed various items that could be potentially included as part of a 

capital project scope and has scheduled another meeting on December 2, 2021, at 6:00 p.m. in room 126 at 

the High School.  Mr. Frisbie thanked the committee members for a good discussion following Tetra Tech.  

Mr. Castle mentioned that the District historically plans for a capital project when debt is coming off the 

books.  We need to keep our debt level the same to avoid tax spikes.  It is important to maintain our facilities 

while also being mindful of our taxpayers.  The Building Condition Survey, which is a five (5) year plan, is 

being used to develop the scope of work.  The proposed project will be presented to the community and 

anticipate adding it to the May Budget vote as an additional proposition. 

 

 

 


